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For those who are new to the game of Bocce, there will be a lesson and 
demonstration on Sunday April 21, 2013 at 6:00 PM.  Experienced players 
are especially welcomed to be on hand to show the newbies the fine points 
of the game and to get in a few practice throws before the official 
Camelot Bocce Ball season starts on Friday, April 26, 2013.   
  
Remember that this year matches will get underway every Friday at 6:00 
PM.    
We hope to create a league for a four week Camelot Bocce tournament 
with two short rounds of play each Friday night in May. Teams will be 
composed of two or four players depending on the level of interest. It 
doesn't matter if you have never played the game before. It's easy to 
learn, easy to play and a nice way to spend time with other people in the 
neighborhood. Bring a beach chair to the courts because there are only 
three benches.  
  
A number of people have shown an interest  in playing this year so I am 
hoping to see some new faces on the courts.   
Also, beginning in June, we are organizing a four week tournament with 
two other nearby 55+ active communities, Country Gardens and Parke 
Place with the idea of playing a round at each location. In May I will be 
trying to recruit 12 men and women players for the inter-community 
tournament.  
  
Bocce is a game with roots that go back to ancient times.  It is a favorite 
recreational pastime at active adult communities throughout south Jersey. 
It's a light physical exertion pastime that is fun to play, 
encourages interaction with neighbors, strategic planning, and friendly 
competition.  
 


